
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY - SEPTEMBER 2023 

TOP NEWS 
Over the past month, we've had sinkholes develop on 

Montague Drive. Officials are currently monitoring the 

development of these sinkholes and are attending to the areas 

that have been affected. 

Updates regarding the actual repairs will follow in due course. 

Motorists are requested to approach with caution and exercise 

patience at this time. 

  
Drive with caution

and please use 

alternative routes.

Dear friends, colleagues, and members of the MMID. 

 

It has been a privilege to have been nominated to take over the role as Chairman of the MMID as Tony 

was out of the Country. 

We have had our fair share of challenges, but through hard work and determination, we have overcome 

the challenges and I believe we have a great synergy with our current team. 

A big thank you to our Ward Cllr Anthony Benadie in assisting with correct updated information 

regarding the taxi strikes, power outages and our current situation of the sinkholes. This is unfortunately 

not something we at the MMID have any control over and trust the City to do the necessary repairs and 

maintenance to ensure this does not happen again. 

I would like to thank our Urban & Cleaning teams at MMID, for not only planting the beautiful gardens 

you see along Montague Drive but also maintaining them and keeping them clean from weeds and 

litter. With Summer on our doorstep, the intense watering is going to be ongoing so if anyone is willing to 

assist with watering close to their businesses and properties, this will be most welcome. 

We look forward to our AGM on the 7th November at 12.00 at the Milnerton Library where we hope to 

meet many of our Members and even the business owners that are interested in what it is we do. 

 

Sincerely Karen Sam Davis 

Chairman & Director or Marketing and Social Development. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring has officially sprung! 

Our gardens are coming 

along fantastically! 

We are really bringing the 

gardens back to Montague 

Gardens 

Thank you to our Urban 

team for maintaining and 

planting these beautiful 

gardens. 

 

Our Urban team makes 

use of a collection of 

water wise plants. 

The array of colours 

complements each 

other so well. 

These gardens are 

nature’s own utopia. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who helped and 

supported Janet's Junction on Nelson Mandela 

Day on the 18 July 2033. Over 4000 sandwiches 

were made by everyone who gave up the 

67min to help out. 

 

The MMID was proud 

to assist with a food 

donation to the 

Phoenix Ratepayers 

and community 

forum. 

This donation went to 

the strength of a 

woman 

empowerment 

session. 
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July 626 241 31 14 0 2 

August 734 281 28 23 1 0 

September 691 209 46 13 0 2 

 Montague Gardens has seen a decrease in illegal dumping as well as a decrease in vagrant 

interactions. 

Safety Tips for Open Gates 

We have noticed an increase in the number of open gates there are in Montague Gardens 

after working hours and over weekends. Here are some safety tips to protect your property 

and business. 

• Make sure you take note if you are the last person to leave the office, to close the 

gate. 

• Don't drive away while gate is busy closing, wait just those extra 20 seconds for the 

gate to close completely behind you. Only then drive away. 

• Take note of your neighbours’ gate and check if their gates don’t open when you push 

the button of your gate clicker.  

• Make sure you have an emergency contact name and number outside of your 

business so that the MMID Star Alarm Patrollers can contact you if the gate is found 

open. 
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MMID members and business owners can expect the following services from us. We have a 

dedicated person monitoring the cameras day and night from Star Alarms control room, 7 days a 

week. A law enforcement officer on weekdays reporting directly to the CoCT. Over 70 surveillance 

cameras and 3 dedicated patrol vehicles 24/7. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bags of 
greenery 

Trees 
trimmed 

Shrubs 
Cut 

verges 
/m² 

Weeding 
/m² 

July 1168 2 4 20260 3158 

August 875 5 11 19045 2860 

September 938 9 0 20820 4550 

The most important element for success is commitment by all: the city, the community, and 

businesses. A sense of partnership must be developed among them. And secondly upgrading 

must meet real needs - people must want it and understand the value in it. 

 

The MMID would like to 

send a special shout out 

to Mr. Naidoo from 

Caltex Montague 

Gardens 

Mr. Naidoo spoilt the 

staff of the MMID with a 

delicious lunch on 

Mandela Day to say 

thank you for the work 

done in the Community.  
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The MMID was thrilled to 

receive an email from 

Alice from CPM in Link 

Close about their 

Mandela day project. 

With support from Path 

Plastics, CPM designed 

and created a garden 

opposite the road from 

them. 

With donations and hard 

work from the staff, CPM 

was able to create a 

beautiful garden. 

Thank you, CPM, and 

Welcome to the MMID 

Green Club! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Logging a C3 is an easy way of letting the CoCT know when there is an issue.  

Anything from drains to roads to waste. 

Below is just a few examples of what to select when logging certain C3's  

The MMID along with Star alarms are logging C3's on a daily basis within the Montague Gardens - Marconi Beam area. 

CCT Service Requests (capetown.gov.za) 

Remaining Board of Directors 

meetings:  

11 October 2023 

15 November 2023 

Annual General Meeting:  

7 November 2023 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/MMImprovementDistrict
https://mmidnpc-my.sharepoint.com/personal/admin_mmid_org_za/Documents/Documents/mmid.org.za

